

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH WASHINGTON, D. C. 20360



ONR: 432:LDB:1gb
18 June 1964

Dr. F. Sunyer Balaguer Angel-Guimer Barcelona, Spain

Dear Dr. Sunyer:

On returning to the States I have been delayed in my correspondence by the occasion of moving our office across the street from its 15-year residence. Nonetheless, at this late date I want to express my pleasure at making your acquaintance last month, and to convey my appreciation to Mr. Spencer for his participation in our meeting. I hope that by the next time I come to Spain I will have learned some Spanish.

On arriving in London, I learned that Commander Weland (who was the succesor to Commander Heidt) is transferring to another post. I have not met his replacement, but I asked him to communicate the essentials of our discussion as necessary.

With very best regards to you and to your sister.

Sincerely yours,

LEILA D. BRAM

Mathematics Branch